
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) has received a Letter of Intent from Rutland Regional Medical Center to 

purchase a replacement CT scanner. 

 

Any person or entity requesting Interested Party status or Amicus Curiae status must 

submit the request in writing to the GMCB at the address listed below, on or before July 

25, 2018. 

 

Persons requesting information about the proposed project may contact: Donna Jerry at 

the Green Mountain Care Board, 144 State St., Montpelier, VT  05602. Telephone: 802-

828-2177. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


